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Oct. 23rd detention switched to Oct. 25th  
There will be no detention this Wednesday, October 23rd, 2019. It 

will be changed to Friday, October 25th, 2019. IF students are 

already signed up for ZAP, their ZAP overrides their detention. 

Girls Swim Tryouts: Monday October 28, 2019 
If you are a girl that likes to swim and is good at it, and if you 

enjoy a little competition, then please come and get a physical 

form from Mrs. Atkinson. The Tryouts will be held on 

Monday, Oct. 28th from 3:00pm – 4:45pm. Activity bus will 

be available to take you home. 

Calling All Falcon Foodies 
The Falcon Foodie Program is a neat way to sample new food 

items that could potentially be served in Stout cafeteria.  We 

are looking for 8 students from EACH grade level to sample 

foods, take a kitchen tour, and participate in future cooking 

lessons later in the year. The first taste is scheduled for 

November 6th and we need foodies to join. If you are 

interested, please get an application from the office and turn it in NO LATER than 

Friday, October 25th, 2019 to Mrs. Zahim. 

Girls Volley Ball team wins 2 in a row! 
And so, after a slow start, Stout Girls Volleyball team wins 2 in a row. 

First, on Wednesday Oct. 16m the girls win 3-0 against Woodworth. Two 

days later, on Friday Oct. 18, they win 3-0 against Salina. What a way to 

get out of that slump. The last game of the season will be played against 

Smith on Wednesday Oct. 23. Let’s end the season on a high! Go Falcons! 

 

 

Dana Saad reminded us of difficulties that we all face. 

"The hardest part of all is that we are all built to fall!” 

You still have to get up though! 
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Stout Student Council meeting: Wednesday, Oct. 30 

Stout Student Council will have the next meeting on Wednesday 

October 30th. Permission slips need to be turned in to either 

Mrs. Klemetson or Mrs. Schulkey by then.  Information about the 

next meeting has been posted to the Student Council Google 

classroom. Thanks. Mrs. Klemetson and Mrs. Schulkey 

PBIS dodgeball tournament 
We will be taking teams for the dodgeball tournament 

for our first PBIS celebration. Please put together a team 

of 10-12 kids, who are eligible to participate in the 

celebration. Write their first and last name and the grade of 

the team.  We will have 4 teams from each grade 

participating.  If we have more than four teams submitted for 

a grade level, we will select the four participating teams randomly from a drawing.  Please give your 

team sheet to Mr. Haddad in room F-8. 

Competitive Cheer Team tryouts: Wed, Nov. 13 

Attention all 6-8th grade girls: 

Tryouts for the Stout Middle School Competitive Cheer Team will be held 

on Wednesday, November 13 at 3:00 pm. If you are interested in joining 

the team, please see Mrs. Wheble for questions. 

Boo Grams Sale: Oct. 17 - 30  

The Stout Cheer team is selling Boo Grams. The team will be selling them 

every day at lunch starting Thursday, Oct. 17th till Thursday, Oct. 30th. 

The grams are 50 cents each and will be delivered on Halloween in students’ 

last hour. At lunch, students will fill out a paper that will be delivered along 

with an airhead (candy) which is made in a nut free facility so it will be safe 

for all students. Please help support the Stout Cheer Team!!  

Stout Academic Games starts Friday, Nov. 1st, 2019 
If you’re looking for a challenge and want to compete amongst other 

middle school students, then ACADEMIC GAMES is for YOU! The 

game that is played is called EQUATIONS. It requires players to 

out-think one another in Mathematics and win by devising a solution 

that equals a set goal based on twenty-four math cubes. The game will challenge your math 

skills and problem-solving skills while you develop the solution. 

Practice and Tournaments 

 The season runs from November 1st until January 22nd. 

 Practices will begin at 3:00pm and end at 4:45pm, Tuesday through Thursday 

 No practice on Mondays and Fridays 
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 1st practice will be November 1st  

 1st practice tournament will be November 15th 

 All tournaments will be played at Stout 

 Students can take the Activities bus home after practice and tournaments 

If you are interested in joining, please see Mrs. Sleiman in Room G2 for a permission slip. 

Boys’ basketball Tryouts: Oct. 28-29, 2019 
Boys Basketball Tryouts will be here soon. You will need a physical to 

tryout. Please give your physical to Coach Haddad or Coach Hool.  If 

you already turned one in for football, you do not need another one.  JV 

tryouts (6th and 7th graders) will be on Monday, October 28th 

from 3:00-4:50 pm. Varsity tryouts (8th graders) will be on 

Tuesday, October 29th from 3:00-4:50 pm.  An activity bus will 

take you home after the tryout.  Mr. Haddad 

Digital Divas Conference: Friday, Nov. 01, 2019 
On Friday, November 1st, 2019, and due to numbers' 

limitation, only 30 of Stout's 7th/8th girls will be attending 

the Digital Divas Conference at Eastern Michigan. This 

should be a great experience for our girls when planning for 

their future. 

Dentists R US free preventive dental services: Friday, Dec. 6 
For the 4th year in a row, Dentists R US is coming back to Stout Middle School to perform 

the following free preventive dental services: 

 Comprehensive dental exams 

 Dental cleaning 

 Fluoride treatments 

 X-Rays (if needed) 

 Sealants (when necessary) 

In addition, every participant will get a free toothbrush and an oral report will be sent home 

to the parents or guardians. 

Permission slips will be distributed to students to be filled out and returned to teacher, 

Mr. Sabra, or main office before Friday, December 06, 2019. 

A draw for an Android Tablet will be offered if we get 35 or more students to participate. 

Also, a staff luncheon will be provided for teachers if 75 or more students participate.  

 


